
 

 

 

 

 

South Asia Partnership - Sri Lanka (SAPSRI) hereby invites qualified service providers to 

submit proposals for the above-mentioned project. 

This bid will be evaluated in terms of the two-envelope system as prescribed in the 

Preferential Procurement Regulations. SAPSRI is not bound to accept the lowest bid. 

SAPSRI reserves the right to partially accept one or more bids. 

The closing date for submissions is 25th June 2024 at 12:00. Technical proposals will be 

opened immediately after the stated closing time. 

Proposals should be clearly marked: 01/24: Development of Sustainable Resource 

Management and Livelihood Development Plan and submitted to The Executive Director, 

South Asia Partnership, 175/2 Lake Crescent, Kotte Rd, 10107, or hand-delivered to the 

South Asia Partnership - Sri Lanka. 

Bid documents are obtainable at SAPSRI offices during working hours or on the SAPSRI 

Website (www.sapsri.lk). Enquiries on technicalities may be directed to Mr. Pubudu 

Weerarathna at tel. +94 11 288 8622 during office hours. 

If no response is received in thirty (30) days after the closing date, consider your proposal 

unsuccessful. 

 

Executive Director, 

South Asia Partnership 

01/24: Development of Sustainable Resource Management 

and Livelihood Development Plan for the                                             

Medderembewa Cascade in Puttalama Districts 

 

INVITATION TO BID 


